Wheelchair Basketball
Friday 9th December

After the success of the Olympic and Paralympic Games, we invited a com-
pany into school, who promote the awareness and participation of wheel-
chair basketball to young people.

Students participated in this activity, fully engaging and building on their em-
pathy and understanding of disability in sport and the challenges that disa-
bled people face. The students enjoyed the activity so much and the group
leaders were so impressed with them, that they will be returning to Kettle-
brook later this term.




